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Dear Parents/Carers,         18th April 2023 

INDUSTRIAL STRIKE ACTION 

 

As you will be aware, the National Education Union (NEU), National Association of Head Teachers 

(NAHT) and National Association of Schoolmasters Union of Women Teachers (NASUWT) held ballots 

of their members on industrial action. Following these votes, members of the NEU across England have 

decided to strike. 

 

We will update you if there is any change. 

 

In this region, strikes will take place across Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 2023. There are also 

three additional strikes planned for June and July, but there are no dates confirmed at present. These may 

have an impact on our Federation of schools. 

 

We will review our ability to open the schools safely in advance of every planned strike day.  

 

As a result of the strikes on Thursday 27th April 2023 and Tuesday 2nd May 2023, both of our schools 

will remain open to all pupils as normal.  
 

Should any future strikes cause a shortage in staffing, we will inform you as to whether certain classes 

may need to be closed for safety reasons. If classes are closed, pupils must remain at home and will be 

provided with a programme of home/remote learning, which will be sent via Class Dojo or Google 

Classroom.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience, which may be caused by the industrial strike action.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school. 

. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bradley Young 

Headteacher 
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